
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2023-W-227 

 

Subject: White Bear Property Concerns 

Agenda Date: November 9, 2023 

Attachments:  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT receive memo 2023-M-227 regarding concerns with Crown Land maps and 
Crown Land Property sales. 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Staff be directed to contact the MNRF to discuss this matter further and Provide 
a report back to Council. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
The Municipality received correspondence from Jim and Kim Krech on behalf of some of the White Bear 
Estate (Fox Run & White Bear Court) property owners. The residents are concerned that the MNRF 
Crown Maps inaccurately reflect areas for public recreational use.  
 
They are also concerned that crown land is being sold off without consultation with the neighboring 
property owners.  
 
Please see the correspondence attached.  
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Sabrina Pandolfo 
Acting Admin 


